
 
 
November 23, 2020 
 
Dear Governor Cuomo: 
  
The New York Anti-Sand Mining Bill is bad for business and bad for New York. We encourage you to veto 
this bill to protect union jobs. Essentially, this bill would:  
  

• Outlaw mining 
• Halt construction 
• Put union jobs on hold 

  
In these uncertain times, nobody should be putting a stop to construction jobs.  
 
This bill has the potential to severely impair the downstate construction industry, further damaging an 
already ailing economy. 
  
We are adding our voices to say, Governor Cuomo, please veto this bill. 
 
 
American Council of Engineering Companies of New York 
Associate General Contractors of New York State  
Building and Construction Trades Council of Greater New York  
Building and Construction Trades Council of Nassau/Suffolk  
Building Contractors Association of Westchester & Hudson Valley 
Business Council of New York State  
Construction Industry Council of Westchester & Hudson Valley 
General Contractors Association of New York City  
International Brotherhood of Teamsters Local 282 
International Union of Operating Engineers Local 138 
Long Island Association  
Long Island Builders Institute  
Long Island Contractors’ Association  
Long Island Federation of Labor AFL-CIO 
New York Metropolitan Trucking Association 
New York State Association of Town Superintendents of Highways  
New York State Conference of Operating Engineers  
New York State Construction Materials Association  
New York State Laborers Employment Cooperation and Education Trust  
New York Roadway and Infrastructure Improvement Coalition  
North Atlantic States Regional Council of Carpenters 


